
CENTRAL MISSISSIPPI LIGHT FLYERS

DATE: 3-12-11

Meeting Minutes

President  Bill Lehr called the meeting to order at  10:07 a..m. Other officers present were  Tommy Jackson, Dee Gilliland, Linwood Nooe and John Ragsdale.

Upon a motion by Tommy Jackson, seconded by David Smith, the members approved the minutes for the 2-12-11 meeting.

Tommy Jackson presented a safety presentation concerning electrical system problems, autopilot and trim system problems. 

Dee Gilliland presented the financial report noting that current membership is 46. 
Upon a motion by Tony Clark, seconded by David Smith the members approved the financial report.

NEW BUSINESS: None reported.,

OLD BUSINESS: Runway needs dirt in low place and needs rolling.

Motioned to adjourn by Tony Clark with a second by David Smith. The meeting  was adjourned at 10:32 a..m.

Respectfully submitted,

John Ragsdale
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